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As midwifery sludents, our ti:ne in Uganda and Nepal has been enriching and full of

inc:edibie elinical exed life experien*e*. Itrf,e have had tlae opp*xtunity ta pxovide care for
strong rlvomen who face so much hardship ia the labour and delivery room, and suppor{ them

through their joys and sorro$rs. ltle built forrnidable co:rnections urith our midwifery,
physicia*, and nursing colleagues, and had the chance to teach and be taught by ou: partner

hospital staff. We feel so fortunate to have had this opportunity to learn, teach, develop as

future practitioners, and grow as global citizens.

On behalf of ourselves, our instructorso and our program, ure would like to thank you for all ol
your support towards our endeavours to strengthen the international maternity pxovider

community, and improve maternal and child health globally. Wee&ale nnyal Dhanyabadl

Sincerely,

UfC Hlidwifery Class of 2018, Global Placement Participants



on the Labour and Delivery Ward of Mbale Regional Referral Hospital,Midwifery team
Uganda
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UBC Global Midwifery Program donating a

Labour & Delivery Ward at Mbale Regional

Iaptop with downloaded educational tools to the
Referral Hospital, Uganda
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Community Health Council of Sautang Health Centre, Solu region, Nepal

tl.t"
UBC Global Midwifery Program donating a laptop with downloaded educational tools to
the Sautang Health Centre, Solu region, Nepal


